
 

 

 

 

 

HOW TO ACCESS A.I.S MODULES 
 

1. To access the A.I.S training modules from within the Speedway Australia training platform.  
Open the relevant module and click the “Click here to complete the module” as shown in 
the below picture 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. To access the A.I.S modules without opening the Speedway Australia training platform visit the 
following website https://learning.ausport.gov.au/auth/login/ 
 
If you do not have an account with Sport Australia, click register 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://learning.ausport.gov.au/auth/login/


 

3. Enter the information as prompted 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Once you have registered, enter your username and password, and click sign in. 
 
To access the training modules, click Browse Learning 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

5. After clicking browse learning, to find the relevant modules scroll down the page and find the 
module name. 
 
Please note: there are 4 separate A.I.S modules that need to be completed, they are: 
 
Module 2 – Complaint Handling 
 

 
 
Module 3 – Harassment and Discrimination 
 

 
 
Module 4 – Ethics and Ethical Decision Making 
 

 
 
 
Module 8 – High Performance Decision Making 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

6. Once you have found the correct module, click on it and click enrol 

 

 

7. Once you have enrolled into the course, click launch 

 

 

 

 

 



 

8. The modules can now be completed in your own time. 
 

9. Once you have completed the course you will receive a certificate which is stored in the 
completed area of the A.I.S website. The certificate will be indicated by a green ribbon. 
 

 

 

10. Save the certificate on your PC, tablet or smart phone.  
 

11. To upload the certificate to the Speedway Australia platform, click the Take Assessment 
button as shown below 
 

 
 

12. If you are having trouble doing this, please email a copy of the certificate to 
ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 
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13. If you have any questions or issues with the A.I.S website, select the appropriate option from 
Help in the bottom right of the A.I.S home screen. 

 

 


